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August 2007
Dear In-Water Boat Show Exhibitors!

Almost everything has been finalized for the Toronto In-Water Boat Show being held at Ontario Place, September 13-16, 2007.  We’re excited about what’s planned for this year’s show – and look forward to working with you again.

Enclosed are the details and pertinent order forms you require.
Please look closely at the move-in instructions and map to ensure you understand what time all of your boats and booth space needs to be in by. Due to the bridge closing times it is imperative that you are prepared in advance to move your boats in by the designated times – you must also be prepared at the time of move-in with sufficient staff, fenders and mooring lines. If you have not done so already, please also fax or e-mail us the layout of your boats to ensure there is the sufficient space and docks available to meet your requirements – the deadline for this information is Friday, August 3rd. 
Don’t forget to encourage your customers to visit our website at www.torontoboatshow.com.  One easy way to do this is by adding a Toronto In-Water Boat Show link on your website – simply visit the “Current Exhibitors” tab under the exhibitor resource centre on www.torontoboatshow.com and download the graphic and link you require.   The site has a lot of great show information including a floorplan to direct customers right to your space!

Thank you again for your participation, and we look forward to seeing you soon!  If you have any questions please feel free to call us at (905) 951-0009.

Sincerely, 
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Cynthia Hare
Scott MacInnes
Kim Whittick
Show Manager
Sales Manager

Operations Manager
[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.jpg]


[image: image7.jpg]



Patty Kelly
Wendy McCarroll
Linda Waddell 

Office Manager
Shows Administrator
VP, Northern Shows
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